
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am pleased to finally announce the new classroom 

names following the children’s vote last term.   

 

The suggested authors have been discussed at 

length by teachers, senior leaders and the governing 

body and we are confident that the new class 

names are an excellent reflection of what our 

children love to read.  I hope that you agree.   

The new names will be effective from September. 

 

Jo Whitmore 

Acting Deputy Head 

 

 

Current Name New Name  Sample book 

 

Inkpen  Campbell  Dear Zoo 

 

McKee  Kerr   The Tiger who  

      came to tea 

 

Carle   Donaldson  The Gruffalo 

 

Hargreaves  Murphy  Five Minutes  

      Peace 

 

Butterworth  Hughes  Dogger 

 

Potter   Rosen  Chocolate Cake 

 

Lewis   Cowell  How to train your 

      dragon   

 

McGough  Dahl   Matilda  

 

Fine   Walliams  Gangsta Granny 

 

Shakespeare Morpurgo  War Horse  

 

Tolkien  Rowling  Harry Potter 

 

Horowitz   Rundell  Rooftoppers 
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Congratulations to the children that have been 

entered into the Golden Book this week:  

Josephine L—Potter  Ava A—Potter 

Gracie Mai G—Tolkien  Lois S—Tolkien 

Natalie McL—McGough Daniel R—Horowitz 

Abigail P—Horowitz  Harry G—Horowitz 

Alex D—Shakespeare  Seth H—Shakespeare 

Evelyn P—McGough   Susannah T—Fine  

Arianna L—Fine   Max CV—Fine 

James T—Fine    Heath C—Lewis 

Dexter Y—Lewis   Rory S—Lewis  

Lennard E—Fine   Febe H—Fine 

Stanley H—Fine   Fraser S—Shakespeare 

Joshua L—Shakespeare Layla B—McKee 

Charlie C—Shakespeare Molly H—Butterworth 

Jessica D—Shakespeare Laurie O’L—Butterworth 

Tarunika PS—Butterworth  Isabella M—Lewis 

Atharva Y—Lewis  

Mon 21st—Fri 25th—Year 6 PGL School Residential Trip  

 

Tues 22nd—BBC Music Day—whole school 

 

Wed 23rd—Year 5 Trip to Edge Outdoor Centre, 

Westmill Farm 

  

Fri 25th May—PSA Hair that Rocks for Sweets and 

Chocs—please see next page for full details  

 

Fri 25th May—McGough Class Assembly 9.05am  

 

Fri 25th May— End of Half Term—normal finish time 

Dates for w/c 21st May 2018 

Reception Street Party  



Please be aware that from after half term the school 

office will only be open for  visitors between 

8.45am—9.15am and then again from 3.15-3.45pm.  

Outside of this time all contact should be via 

telephone or email. 

If you need to collect a child early for an 

appointment please notify us in advance by email or 

telephone.   

The final half of the summer term is very busy for the 

school office so we would appreciate if you could 

refrain from casual visits during the school day.  

Congratulations to the following children whose Toy 

Story entries have been selected for publication by 

Young Writers.  This year, they have received over 

12,000 entries and the standard of stories has really 

wowed the editors so to be chosen is a truly amazing 

achievement. I look forward to buying the book 

when it is published later this year.  Well done to: 

 

Lois S, Grace W, Alfie A, Mason D, Evie W, Tilly C, 

Gracie-Mai G (Tolkien class) and Alfie H, Anna K, 

Charlie C, Radigan H, Seth H, Tilly G, and Bessie G 

(Shakespeare class). 
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The grand total now 

stands at  

£536!! 

 

We are over half way 

there, please keep up 

support for this fantastic 

project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 25th May is Hair that Rocks (in exchange for 

bringing sweets and chocs that will be used by PSA 

at the summer BBQ). 

 

For anyone who hasn’t already thought about this 

there will be a few mums in the playground first 

thing, with coloured sprays / gels / glitters etc to 

save you the effort!  They are going to charge £1 

per child, which will go towards the defibrillator 

fund.  This is separate to the PSA so please don’t 

forget to bring sweets /chocs also, which is the 

main point of Hair that Rocks! 

 

If any parents wish to help on that morning please 

do let the PSA know, all help will be gratefully re-

ceived. 

 

Note for all Year 4’s—you are swimming on this day 

so please be mindful of how you do your hair. 

Audition forms need to be returned by Friday 25th 

May.  Auditions will take 7th June, with the live final 

taking place on 19th June. 

‘Aiming High in Faith, Love and Learning’ 

www.christchurch.herts.sch.uk 

School Office Open Hours 

Defibrillator Fund 

Young Writers Competition  

£100 

£300 

£200 

£400 

£500 

£600 
£700 

£800 
£900 

£1000 

 

Christ Church Has Talent Reminder 

Hair That Rocks! 


